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Incident Logistics Subcommittee 
Meeting Notes: January 29, 2025 (1300-1400 MT)  

 
Attending: Kate Morris, Eric Martinez, Keith Plagemann, Ryan Morris, John Wall, Travis Bailey, Chris Alford, Carmen Thomason, George Harris, 
Brett Shurr, Michael Burkholder, Dan Froelich 

        
Absent: Arthur Braun, Cameron Crisp, Karen Kufta, LeRoy Evans, Mike Post, Heath Cota, Patrick Merrill, Matt O’Leary, Dave Updike 

 

 Topic Action 
Item # Presenter Notes Action/Decision 

1 IPTM Update  Carmen 

• The RADO and INCM SMEs are meeting virtually this week, then they will 
meet in Boise 

• From the December IPTM/IPSC Meeting – the ILSC is the Steward/Owner 
of the Logistics Positions  

•  

2 Charter Review  Travis 

• The Chair and Vice-Chair positions are rotated every two years 
• Due to the retirement of Vice-Chair Sue Zahn the Vice-Chair will need to be 

filled 
• To maintain continuity of the committee. Travis Bailey will maintain in the 

Chair position until January 2026. Keith Plagemann will be the Vice-Chair 
until January 2026.  In January 2026, Keith will assume the Chair position 

• We would like to have full agency representation on the Committee. Please 
reach out to your Logistics contacts that work for the BIA and FWS. Inquire 
if they would like to join the Committee 

• Keith Plagemann 
has been elected 
Vice-Chair 

3 NWCG Business 
Items  Carmen 

• The 2025 IRPG will be out soon through the Government Printing Office 
(GPO). We do not know the cover color 

• 310-1 updates are out. The Type 1 and Type 2 pathways are turned off. 
There is a memo on the Executive Board webpage for further information  

• CICCS is moving forward to adopt CIM (Complex Incident Management)  

•  

 
 
Next Conference Call 
Date:  2/26/25 
Time:  1000 PDT  


